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March 10, 2023

Dear Fullerton Union Families:

Fullerton Union High School and the Fullerton Joint Union High School District are committed to
the safety and education of all our students. We also want to clearly communicate with parents
about reported safety issues when they arise.

Early this morning a message was received via our STOP!T app regarding a possible campus
threat to a high school in another state. Because this was sent to Fullerton Union High School
out of an abundance of caution, law enforcement was notified. The Fullerton Police Department
reported to the FUHS campus quickly and confirmed that there was no threat to students, staff,
or the campus. Additionally, FUHS and the Fullerton Police Department has reached out to
inform the other region’s local law enforcement, and they have confirmed that this was not a
credible threat there as well.

We applaud and thank the Fullerton Police Department for working in partnership with us and
for acting swiftly to ensure that all students are safe. If you have any questions or concerns,
please reach out via email or call 714-626-3800

Sincerely,

Laura Rubio
Principal
Fullerton Union High School


